
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arianna has been a girl member for 13 years in Troop 628 in 
Service Unit 701. She is currently a sophomore at the 
University of Kansas, studying early childhood education, 
women’s studies, and Spanish. After college, she plans to 
attend law school and pursue a career as a Civil Rights 
Attorney.  
 
Arianna’s passion for leadership and development inspired 
her project, the Young Leaders Summit. She offered a 
conference for students across the community, hosted at her 
high school. The conference provided education on 
discovering leadership skills, collaborating with others, and 
making an impact in the community. Arianna specifically 
targeted students who may not have been considered for 
other leadership development opportunities due to a variety 
of factors.  
 
The Young Leaders Summit will continue on thanks to 
Arianna’s work with local organizations that will sponsor 
future workshops. Thanks to Arianna, a new generation of 
leaders has the tools they need to succeed and make a 
difference. 
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Because of Girl Scouts…I was able to make a profound impact on my community and 
help so many people along the way. 


